
A LOOK BACK OVER 15 

YEARS OF THE  

NATO SMERWG  

INDUSTRY RECEPTION 

2020 Would have been the  

15th anniversary of the  

Industry Reception. 

Global events ensured that, to keep safe, 

the event was not held. 

This is a look back at the history of the 

Industry Reception which should bring 

back some good memories or be  

informative to those who have not yet 

attended a SMERWG.   

 

Preparations are underway for the  

Industry Reception to be held in support 

of the 2022 Winter panel in Amsterdam 

See the article in this brochure for details 

 

 


